
Our reference 

 

 

 

12048103/1 

8 Chifley 
8-12 Chifley Square Sydney NSW 2000 

GPO Box 9925 NSW 2001 
Tel (02) 9210 6500 
Fax (02) 9210 6611 
www.corrs.com.au  

Sydney 

Melbourne 

Brisbane 

Perth 

 

 

To Ms Andrea Stone, Director, Operations 2 - Australian Anti-Dumping 

Commission 

From Andrew Lumsden / Andrew Percival 

Date 10 October 2014 

Subject Dumping & Subsidy Investigation – Stainless Steel Sinks – Request for 

revision to level of securities for Primy Corporation Limited   

 

Dear Ms Stone      Non-Confidential 

 

As you are aware, we act for Primy Corporation Limited (Primy) in this investigation. 

We refer to Anti-Dumping Notice No. 2014/70 in which the Commissioner of the Anti-Dumping 

Commission (Commission) made a Preliminary Affirmative Determination (PAD) published on 

13 August 2014 

• finding a preliminary dumping margin of 42.4% for Primy; and 

• determining that securities should be required and taken under section 42 of the 

Customs Act 1901 in respect of interim dumping duty that may become payable in 

respect of the goods exported from China entered from home consumption on or after 

13 August 2014.  

In determining to apply the securities, the Commissioner was satisfied that the securities were 

necessary to prevent material injury occurring to the Australian industry while the investigation 

continues. 

However, subsequent to the Commission’s verification visit to Primy, the Commission published 

a verification report on Primy on 2 October 2014 finding a dumping margin of 4.9% for Primy.  

Accordingly, we believe that the application of a security at the rate of 42.4% on the subject 

goods exported from Primy is no longer justified as that level of security is no longer necessary 

to prevent material injury (if any) occurring to the Australian industry. We, therefore, request the 

Commission to, based on the verified information of Primy, revise the level of security applicable 

to Primy to 4.9%, and that this revised level of security be applied to all existing securities 

applied and to be applied to Primy.     

We would be grateful if you could confirm whether the requested revision to the level of 

security above is to be made. 

If you have any queries, please let us know. 
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